
College Application Education

Program

invites you to visit

Salem State University

Can’t decide which college to go to? Well, take this opportunity

with us to tour around this college campus to see if Salem State

University is perfect for you.

When?

Friday, August 9, 2024 | 9:00AM

Get RSVP by Monday, July 29, 2024!!!

Please return permission slip* by Wednesday, July 31, 2024

Chaperones are welcome!!

Tip: Bring at least $15 for any personal use

*You can request permission slip from Arthur V. Akers Esq. of College Application

Education Project, Inc. (C.A.E.P.) 781-820-0289, 781-595-1022 or email at:

INFO@CAEPROJECT.ORG.
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